
Staff Leavers & Joiners 

We would like to say a goodbye and best wishes to Miss Conway, Mr McCarthy, 

Miss Kelly, Mr Pearce and Mrs Dennis-Gardner.  They have all been essential 

members of the team. 

After nearly 14 years Mr McCarthy will be retiring from his football manager 

post!  We would like to thank him for managing our football teams, due to his 

support we have had many winning teams over the years! 

We are glad to be welcoming Mr Turtle as a Graduate Tutor and Miss Morgan, 

the new Year 5 teacher. 
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Farewell to our Year 6s 

It has been a pleasure working with you and seeing you flourish. A 

particular high point was the amazing Year 6 production; you should all 

be very proud. Staff wish you a restful summer holiday and successful 

start in your new schools. 

Rights Respecting Award—Level 1 

On Friday the school had an assessment visit for the Rights                

Respecting Level 1 award. The assessor spoke to lots of children, 

parents and members of staff and we have now achieved the         

Level 1 award! 

Thank You 

I’d like to thank the Friends of Bean, led by Mrs Kesby and Mrs Waugh, for all 

their hard work over the year in contributing to many extra-curricular                     

activities the children have enjoyed, as well as some very effective fund             

raising. Enjoy a well- earned rest over the summer.  



Summer Projects  

Parents should be aware that children have a reading challenge to complete 

over the summer as well as homework set on the names of their new classes. 

These are countries that have signed up to UNICEF’s United Nations                         

Conventions on the rights of the child. 

Community Rural Warden 

The KCC Warden will be holding a surgery at Bean Community Centre 

every first Monday of the month, 6.30pm – 8pm excluding bank holidays and 

7th August and 4th December 2017and every third Monday of the month               

1pm-3pm excluding bank holidays.  

Winning House! 

Romans were the overall winners for this year so a huge well done for 

all your efforts.  

Sports Day & MUGA Opening  

It was lovely to see so many parents join us for our special sports 

day this year. We were joined by Laura Coombs, ex-pupil and                         

England midfielder as well as Gareth Johnson, our local MP. All the children 

competed well and there were some super goals scored against Laura.                                   

Congratulations to Norman House for their success on the day.  

Activity Week  

Activity Week is being run for children in Years 3-5 of next week between 

24th and 26th. Arrival time is 9.30am and collection time is 1.30pm.  Children 

should bring a packed lunch each day.  

Reminder 

Please don’t forget that tomorrow, Friday 21st, is a training day and therefore 

pupils should not attend school. 

Message from the Headteacher 

To all our parents, I’d like to wish you all a restful summer and I look forward 

to working with you afresh in the new academic year.    


